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               Friday 26
th

 May 

Dear Parents, 

 

There will be a Gardening Club for Year 3 children starting after school on Thursdays for this half term.  

 

The club will begin on Thursday 8
th

 June from 3.15pm until 4.15pm. 

 

Should your child wish to take part, please return the reply slip. Mr Rea and Mrs Townend will be running the club 

and the children will be looking after the variety of raised beds and tending to the seeds in our polytunnels.  

 

 

Children will need to be collected at 4.15pm from the usual place. You may wish for the children to bring older 

clothes to change into on these Thursdays. Children should bring a hat/cap in case of sunny weather. 

 

If you would like your child to attend, please complete the permission slip below and return it to school. 

 

Many thanks 

 

Mrs Sligo 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………...... 

 

I give permission for my child____________________________ to attend the Year 3 Gardening Club. 

 

I will ensure that staff are aware of any relevant medical issues. 

 

I will collect my child at 4.15pm from the usual place on the school yard.   

 

                                                         

 

 

 

Signed________________________________  Date:________________   
 

 

 


